Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

July 2016

Page 1

From the desk of the Administrator

Residents Rights:

Each resident or his/her legal representative has the right of access to and confidential handling of resident's clinical or personal records. At any time a resident or legal representative may request a copy of clinical/medical records. The facility will produce a copy of those records within 24 hours excluding weekends and holiday.

If you have questions about this feel free to speak with Tracy Hanson RN BSN Administrator, or Cindy Behrens BSW Social Worker.



Please excuse our construction project this summer! We are in the process of replacing our roof so the parking lot may be full at times with extra machinery or vehicles. Thank you for your patience!!!





In July we held our Fire Safety In-service.

Thanks to Derek Ealy, Dietary/Safety

Manager and the Keystone Volunteer Fire

Department for putting this on for us!!





Congratulation to Mary Jo Feldmann on 20 years of service to the Keystone Nursing Care Center!!!

Thank you to all that donated and participated in our Cancer Bike/Car ride on Saturday June 25th. We had some warm weather for the day & raised over \$1000 for the American Cancer Society. Togeher with our other internal fundraisers for the Relay for Life we raised around \$3000.00!

Special thanks to the following:

Benton Mutual Insurance
Keystone Insurance
Dr. Sheronick DDS
Tara Hills Country Club
Chelsea Savings Bank
Cornerstone Apothecary
Pickering Back Hoe
Service
Keystone Turner Hall

Keystone Home Health

Grace Wiese







Activity Announcements

Thanks to all that attended our Father's Day BBQ in June. We had great weather and great entertainment for the evening! Special thanks to Jim Magdefrau for the music & Derek Ealy & the kitchen staff for making the delicious food! Also thanks to Grace Wiese and Mardean Kromminga for

helping with set up and serving!





Food Fun Day was trifle day for June.
Above is Colleen Albers displaying
the finished product!



Our garden is starting to grow! Please feel free to take you loved ones out on the front porch to enjoy the outdoors & fresh air anytime you are visiting. Please check in with the nurse before you head out!!

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

- Pastry Day every Wednesday morning from 7am-9am. Please come and join us and enjoy homemade pastries and great conversation!!
- Resident's Fishing Day—We plan to take some of the residents out on Friday July 15th to Rogers' Park in Vinton for a picnic and an afternoon of fishing. Please feel free to meet us there if you would like to join us!

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

